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Townsend, Erle

From: Douglas Hein <gummer23@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:32 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing to express my opposition to Chapter 127-A. Instead of mandating what 

percentage of electric cars must be purchased by the citizens of Maine, the citizens of Maine 

should determine that through the free market. When electric cars and the infrastructure 

necessary to support them become good enough, people may buy them. Until then leave us 

alone. The fact that all this is being subsidized by us is just another over reach of government.  

It is my money and I will spend it on what I want and it will not be on a car with limited range, 

slow recharges, and poor performance in cold weather. 

 

Sincerely, 

Doug Hein 

Holden Maine 


